
The Tennessee 4-H Animal Science Program is offering license plates for sale. All 
the proceeds from the license plates sales go to support state 4-H Livestock and 
Horse programs. 
 
License plates are $15. 
 
There are three ways to purchase license plates. 

1. Plates can be purchased at State 4-H Animal Science Events: Junior Market 
Hog Show, 4-H Horse Educational Contests, Block and Bridle Roundup, 
Knoxville Spring Junior Cattle Expo, Sheep Conference, State Livestock 
Judging, State 4-H Horse Championships, Beef and Sheep Expos, State 
Junior Meat Goat Show, State Poultry Judging.  

2. License plates can also be ordered by filling out a “4-H Animal Science 
License Plate Order Form” and mailing payment to Claudia Baney, UT 
Animal Science, 2506 River Dr., Knoxville, TN 37996. All orders by US mail 
will incur a $2.00 shipping fee.  

3. License plates can be purchase at the University of Tennessee’s Brehm 
Animal Science Building (2506 River Dr., Knoxville, TN 37996). Stop by 
Monday – Friday 9AM – 4PM and purchase your license plates from Claudia 
Baney or Darlene King.  

 
Please contact Claudia Baney if you have any questions.  


